
 

LOBBY RENOVATION NOTICE 

 
Dear Business Partner, 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support and business relationship with 

Andaman Embrace Patong.  

We would like to inform you that Andaman Embrace Patong is now entering into an 

exciting phase of redevelopment. In order to better serve our guests, we have scheduled 

a 2.5-month renovation of certain areas within the hotel beginning next week.  

Dates: 01st August – 15th October 2023  

Areas: Hotel Lobby and Reception Area 

Hours: From 09:00 AM to 05:00 PM 

 

During renovation, our Reception Area will be relocated to Sino Bar on the ground 

floor. Signage, as well as bellboys and security personnel, will be stationed to help 

guests find their way to the check-in counter.  

 

Please be assured we will take all possible measures to keep noise and any other 

inconvenience to a bare minimum.  

 

Thank you very much for your patience and understanding during this time of 
progress. Please do not hesitate to reach out to any member of our team if there is 
anything we can assist you. If you have any concerns, please email us at 
rsvn@AndamanEmbrace.com or call us at +66 76 370 000.  
 
 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

  Salisa Limsakul 

 General Manager  
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